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November 19, 2019

Dear Rockett Customers,

The City of Red Oak Industrial Development Corporation ("Red Oak") and Alamo Mission LLC
(owned by "Google") are attempting to take away a valuable part of Rockett's service area,
constituting tens of millions of dollars.

This will affect all of us, as the value belongs to Rockett's customers, to be used to keep the cost
of water service as low as possible, re-pay loans used to improve the Rockett water delivery
system, repair and replace parts of the water delivery system, and keep a reserve for emergencies.
We cannot afford to allow Red Oak and Google to take this value away from all of us.

In 2017, Red Oak and Rockett determined that Rockett would remain the water service provider
to land now sought by Red Oak and Google. Red Oak reversed its position and is now attempting
to take this portion of Rockett's territory by force.

In August 2019, Red Oak and Google filed petitions with the Public Utility Commission of Texas
("PUC") seeking to take territory from Rockett without offering to pay fair compensation.

Rockett has proposed a reasonable settlement to Red Oak, but Red Oak has failed to respond at
this time.

We look forward to working with Red Oak regarding this matter.

Best regards.

The Board of Directors of Rockett Special Utility District
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